

#### Tzutzik and Ganeynu Newsletter

## Ganeynu News

9 November 2018 - 1st of Kislev 5779

Parashat Toldot | Candle lighting: 5:24pm | Shabbat ends: 6:16pm



#### Holly Rofe Early Learning Centre

T: 2964 1600 | F: 2813 4121 | E: jccadmin@carmel.edu.hk

#### **IMPORTANT DATES**

No EDP on 23 November due to Professional Development.

16 November EDP as usual

#### **MAZAL TOV**

Mazal Tov to the Yerushalmi and Cameron families on the births of their beautiful baby girls.

#### HAPPY BIRTHDAY

1 Nov – Axel Abraham 5 Nov – Emilia Burke 14 Nov – Adele Arouch 22 Nov – Samuel Benichou 24 Nov – Eden Weinberg 27 Nov – Delia Khazzam Dear Tzutzik and Ganeynu parents,

In Tzutzik, the children are very busy learning about Transportation through songs, stories and Arts & Crafts.

In Ganeynu, the children have had a great time learning about 'Colours'. Please enjoy the beautiful 'Brown Bear' books that they have prepared on the subject. We will continue the subject of colours throughout the year in other subjects we cover.

As the weather is starting to get cooler, please be sure to put something warmer in their bags for them to wear in the playground. In addition, we kindly request that you do not send you child to school if he or she is unwell. We would really appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Enjoy the pictures below and don't forget to check VIDIGAMI for more pictures.

Shabbat Shalom Warm regards,

Hagit Razon



### Tzutzik "C"

### **Transportation**



### Tzutzik "H"

**Transportation** 



### Ganeynu "H" Colours



























### Ganeynu "M" Colours











# Ganeynu "Y" Colours

























Dear Ganeynu parents,

For the last few week we have been busy learning about animals and body parts, through song, stories and games. The children have had so much fun.

Over the next couple of weeks we will be moving on to "My Family" theme.

Looking forward to having more fun.

Best regards, Miss Vivian

